
Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation 

International Relations & Cooperation Division 

 

Important Notice 

 

Please note that the International Exchange Lounge and the 

Daily Life Consultation Service for Residents of Hiroshima 

will be closed on Friday, May 27, 2016.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, but ask 

for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

    May 25, 2016 

    Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation 

    International Relations & Cooperation Division 


